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Treasury Department, 
F.P.G., Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
September 26, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend Esq. 
Supt. Mint U.S. 
Philadelphia Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to your letter of yesterday in reference to the matter you are hereby authorized 
to advise the firm of Jones and Keithley that the contract heretofore awarded them for castings 
&c. has been annulled by the Bureau of the Mint. Your award of same, at $.01 ¾ per pound, to 
J.L. Dailey is hereby approved. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director. 
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